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7th September 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians

Re: Year 10 Study Club

I am pleased to inform you that from Thursday 14th September, we will be starting a Year 10 Study Club every
Tuesday and Thursday. The purpose of this club is to ensure that students have the best possible chance to
succeed in their GCSEs.

Students may wish to come to the Study Club on a voluntary basis; where this is the case, students can come to
the Study Club at 3.05pm and stay until 4pm. Students will have all the benefits of working in a quiet room with
the resources that the school can provide, including use of computers.

On occasions where students fail to complete homework to a satisfactory standard, their teachers will refer
them to Study Club. It will be compulsory for students to attend and parents will be informed via Class Charts.
Teachers will be available at the Study Club to support students in improving their work and developing their
understanding of the topics covered. This will ensure that students are able to complete the work to a satisfactory
standard. If students who have been referred do not attend Study Club, they will lose their social time the next
day.

With this new approach to outstanding work, we are confident that students will go on to achieve fantastic grades
in Key Stage 4 and to access our superb array of post-16 options. We would like to thank you for your continued
support of your child and the school and look forward to starting a successful club in October.

Yours sincerely

Ms Lucas
Head of Year 10

mailto:office@ruisliphigh.com
http://www.ruisliphigh.com

